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I oppose this taxes.  With the changes in our country at this time I feel this will just 

add even more of a burden to the people in Oregon who are already struggling.  We 

just don’t know yet how all these new changes will affect us and I don’t believe this is 

a necessary taxes. We have bigger issues that should be addressed first like 

affordable housing. 


